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Dear Alan,

OK, much honoured and deeply moved, I accept the Committee's nomination as
President. It turns out that I shall be able to be present at the Conference in
September (22 - 24), and I look forward to it. I've missed so many in the last
few years that I've begun to feel a bit of a fraud (i.e. a bit more of a fraud).

A1l the best,
Yours ever,
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